
14th July 2017 
 

Diary Dates 
July 
Friday 14th PTA Disco 
Wednesday 19th Meet the Teacher  
Friday 21st Leavers Assembly 9am 
Friday 21st End of Summer Term 
 
September 
Monday 4th staff training School closed 

Tuesday 5th Autumn term begins 
Thursday 21st Life Education Bus  
 

 

 

 

 

As a school, we take a whole-school 

approach to maintaining excellent 

attendance and it is the joint responsibility of 

parents, pupils, and all staff members to 

ensure that children are attending school as 

they should be.  
This year’s targets were set at 96% a target 

that we did not meet. With your continued 

support in this area, we are sure that we will 

improve on this year’s figures next year. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

House Points 
So far this half term… 

Oak Ash 

1129 1004 
Elm Beech 

1014 997 
 

MELDRETH 

MESSAGES 
We are now able to share our teaching structure for September 

2017. We are saying farewell to Mrs Fallon and Mrs Morris and 

welcoming back Mrs Franks and Miss Haigh to Robin class. Again 

this year all children in Swallow, Chaffinch and Woodpecker 

classes will be taught in year group classes for Maths sessions 

after break with myself and Mrs Pemberton teaching our Year 4 

pupils. 
 

Year Class name Class teacher 

Early Years Robin Mrs Franks and Miss Haigh 

1 Jay Miss Cole 

2 Kingfisher  Mrs Millington and Mrs Thomas 

3/4 Swallow Miss McGinty 

4/5 Chaffinch Mr Jones and Mrs Pemberton 

5/6 Woodpecker Mrs Willan 
 

Children will be spending some time in their new classrooms with 

their new teachers on our transition morning, next Wednesday 

followed by a picnic on the field with new class teachers and 

friends for our Seaside Lunch. Please do drop in to classrooms 

from 3.10pm on Wednesday to meet new teachers and see 

where your child will be taught next year. 

 

Thank you all for your many kind wishes written on report return 

slips this year so far. Please remember that we do need to have 

these returned as confirmation that you have received your 

report.  We have certainly had pleasure in sharing your children 

this year and in nurturing your child’s achievements.  Year 6 

parents, I am sure that we will see you at the Year 6 Leavers  

assembly at 9.15am next Friday.  

 

Animal Agents 

This year’s Summer Reading Challenge is called ‘Animal Agents’. 

Children are encouraged to visit their local libraries and sign up 

to the challenge, which encourages them to read a minimum of 

six books over the Summer Holidays. Everyone who joins will 

receive a leaflet to track their progress, stickers and various other 

‘goodies’ along the way. DO get down to your local library and 

sign up for a great summer of reading. 

Visit http://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ for information. 

 

 

 

 

Currently 

94.8% 

Take up the reading challenge! 

 

http://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

